
Good afternoon, 
 
I want to apologize for any misunderstanding with the yearbook orders. There was a miscommunication 
between me and the yearbook company with the price of the yearbook. $30 was the sale price for open 
house and then the price goes up to $35 until October 30thand then to $40 after October 30th.  Due to 
the miscommunications and any inconvenience this may have caused we will be extending the sale until 
next Friday.  
 
Lacey Duff 
Yearbook Sponser 
 


